
  

     

Active Duty Rec Center Hours of Operation:
Sun: 0945-2000   |  Mon- Sat : 1100-2000

Next Monthly SMP Meeting :
Tuesday,  4 February 2025
Executive Board Elections!

1100-1300: Meeting kicks off at 1130
Chow Hall Patio 

For more information, contact the
SMP Office @ 858‐307‐6283/6171 or 

SMP Cell @ 858‐287‐4375

: SMP EVENT OR TRIP                     :  SMP VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY                     : SMP MEETING                     : ACTIVE DUTY REC CENTER 
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SMP MCAS MIRAMAR 
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEMBERS:  

SENIOR ENLISTED ADVISOR : SGTMAJ  YOUNG
PRESIDENT: CPL CHOE, MWHS-3 

VICE PRESIDENT: LCPL GOTHAM, VMFA‐323
RECORDER: SPC TORRES, H&HS

TREASURER: SGT LABORDE, MWHS-3 
 

*SMP CALENDAR IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE*
 Most up‐to‐date information can be found on our social media channels. Flyers & waivers for events/trips/volunteer opportunities can be found at the

SMP Office located in the Active Duty Rec Center, Bldg.  5305 (to the left of Dominos) 
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MCAS MIRAMAR

Single Marine Program
MCAS Miramar Updates 

SMPMCASMiramar_updates 

www.mccsmiramar.com/SMP 

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA!

Need a Pick-Me-Up for Your Unit? Let the SMP take care of it! We’ll deliver coffee,
energy drinks, and donuts straight to your unit. Reach out to us today for more

information and let us fuel your day!

OPERATION DONUT DROPOPERATION DONUT DROP



JANUARY 2025 NEWSLETTER
SMP QUALITY OF LIFE (QOL) PROTOCOL

        Scan the QR Code to submit a Building Maintenance Service Request
        Before filling out a QOL document, you must ensure that you have 
        followed the proper procedures outlined below:

Q: How was your experience with
volunteering for Wreath Across

America, and what did it mean to
you?

A: Volunteering with Wreaths Across
America was an incredible experience
that I believe all Marines and service

members should participate in at least
once. Honoring those who came before

us reinforces the values, traditions,
and principles that have been passed
down through generations. Walking

past countless headstones, you gain a
profound understanding of the

immense sacrifices made by
Americans from all walks of life who

answered the call to serve their
country. It is our responsibility to

remember and teach the importance of
honoring these sacrifices. Doing so

helps us fully appreciate the
significance of our role as Marines

today and the legacy we uphold every
time we wear the uniform.

Join our SMP Info Distro List to get up to
date information on Events, Volunteer

Opportunities, and Trips! 
Scan the QR Code

Regarding the barracks:
Utilize your Barracks Manager or your unit S-4.
Submit a help chit and make a photocopy of it for your records.
Keep a record of who you spoke with, about what, and when (date/time) for your

                records.
If your chit has not been addressed in three weeks, please fill out a QOL form
Make sure you submit a copy of all the above sheets when submitting a Quality of Life
document for faster response.

Regarding other facilities/general issues:
Do research and gather information (i.e. ask for the manager or fill out a complaint

                card).
Keep a record of who you spoke with, about what, and when (date/time) for your

                records.
Make sure you submit a copy of all the above documents when submitting a quality of Life
document for faster response.

After filling out a quality of life form, turn it into the SMP Office
Contact the SMP President/Staff for assistance with completing the submission and/or

                gathering information.  SMP Office number: 858-307-6283
SMP QOL Forms can be found in the flyer rack outside of the SMP Office or on the

                SMP Website: www.mccsmiramar.com/smp/

SPECIAL THANK YOU TO OUR VOLUNTEER LEAD FOR
WREATHS ACROSS AMERICA!

SMP PRESIDENT, CPL CHRIS CHOE

 Want to become an SMP Rep? 
Contact the SMP Staff at our Cell # 858‐287‐4375 or

Office # 858‐307-6283/6171
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